2006-12-05

Dear Diego,

Many thanks for your excellent work.

Liski’s support to the Sport Organization
during World Cup Finals 2006 and to the
preparation of Are 2007 has been very
professional and are done with an impressive
and strong commitment.

Liski has been an important part of the
Championship in Are and you have the full trust
from the Organizing Committee. We wish you good
luck in next business.

Best regards,
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Jens Rundkvist , Marketing Director
jens.rundkvist@are2007.com
0047730882007
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